
Submitter: Kayla  Swanson  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose SB 210 eliminate mail and voting for Oregonian. Voting by mail is 

convenient for voters, it cost less than administering in-person voting, and increases 

participation rates. 

 

I love the ability to mail in vote so that I can really sit at home and evaluate all the 

choices and be bear informed in a calm setting. This also benefits people who are 

disabled or not able to travel to vote and take time off financially.  


